
Horizon 2020 Orientation 
(Particularly – but not only for – New Researchers) 

 

In spite of Europe’s political, social and economic turmoil Horizon 2020 is still the most 
well-endowed funding program that BGU researchers have access to.  But there are 
strings attached – most of its programs are “top down” and the EC describes (in great 
detail) what it expects researchers to deliver, and the programs that are not “top down” 
are heavily oversubscribed (resulting in low success rates). 

Together with the above since the start of Horizon 2020 (in 2014) BGU has received 
grants totaling more than €11 million. 

The purpose of the Orientation is to set you on the path to being able to navigate this 
program, and hopefully share in its rewards (which go beyond the monetary). 

 

Date: February 7, 2017 
Time: 10:00 a.m. 
Venue: Dekel Room (adjacent to RDA offices in Zlotowski Student Center Building) 

RSVP: lori@bgu.ac.il 


